
        Dates to Remember
November 22 Post- Secondary trip to NAIT, MacEwan and CSJ
November 23: Christmas Market

November 29: Professional Learning Day (no school)
December 4: Post- Secondary trip to  MRU and  SAIT
December 13: Non Instructional Day (no school)

Dear Lakers and Laker families,

A huge congratulations to our Senior Girls Volleyball team as they head to Provincials in Ponoka today! We're
incredibly proud of their hard work and dedication. Best of luck, team – go Lakers, go!

Last Friday, we had the honour of celebrating many outstanding Lakers at our Academic Awards Night. Students
were recognized not only for their academic excellence but also for their exemplary citizenship. For those who
were unable to attend and receive their award in person, please stop by the office to pick it up. Between the
generosity of our community and hard work of Ms. Donaghy over $23,000 worth of awards were given to our
students. Congratulations once again to all our award recipients.

Laker clothing is now available for purchase through QuickPay accounts. Don’t miss your chance to order—
deadline is November 25th at 4:00 PM. Clothing orders will arrive before the Christmas break, making them perfect
for holiday gifts. Show your Laker pride and grab your gear today!

Our Creative Gems class is thrilled to host a Christmas Market this Saturday in the school gym. Come join us for a
festive day of shopping, and don’t forget to stop by the Common Area for pictures with Santa. There will be
approximately 20 local vendors setup in the gym. We also encourage everyone to bring a donation for the food
bank. We look forward to seeing you there!

Students enrolled in Diploma courses can now register for Rock the Diploma (RTD), a series of high-quality tutorial
sessions available to students across Central Alberta. RTD instructors are experienced educators who are
passionate about teaching and dedicated to helping students succeed. The program offers valuable tools,
including downloadable study notes, practice exams, and expert-led review sessions, making it an effective
resource for preparing for diploma exams. To register for Rock the Diploma, simply click here. CESD is generously
offering to reimburse up to $50 towards Rock the Diploma courses. For those who register, please email your
receipt to Rebecca Schaab rschaab@cesd73.ca

As the weather cools, it is important to note CESD’s inclement weather day procedures. 

Our School Council will be meeting at 7:00 PM in Room 102 on November 28th. All parents are welcome to attend
and get involved. We hope to see you there.

Thank you once again for your continued support of your child’s success and our school community. If you have
any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to me.

Kind regards,

Alex Lambert, Principal.





We’re excited to announce that
Lakers can now order their

official HJC swag!  

 Order Deadline: November 25th
at 4 PM 

To purchase visit:
https://www.studentquickpay.co

m/chinook/

HJC Swag Now
Available! 







Red Deer Polytechnic is excited to invite students to experience
campus life at Student for a Day on Friday, November 29, 2024, from

9:00 AM to 3:00 PM! This is a fantastic opportunity to explore a variety
of programs offered at RDP through hands-on activities and

interactive sessions.

The day will include a free lunch, and participants can check out
programs in a range of fields. Don’t miss out on this chance to get a

real feel for what studying at RDP is all about!

Register today and be a part of this exciting event!

Red Deer Polytechnic: Student
for a Day 

 November 29, 2024



Sylvan Lake Figure Skating Club is offering a Teen and Adult Learn to Skate
program and registration is now open with limited spots for our session that is
start in January. This is a great program for teens and adults who are wanting
to learn to skate or improve on basic skating skills. This session is coaches by
a professional NCCP certified coach and help to provide a strong foundation
for skating. Visit www.sylvanlakefigureskatingclub.ca for more information

and to register 

Sylvan Lake Figure Skating Club


